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Wednesday 28th April 2021 
 
Closure of Sparkles for Summer Term 
 
Unfortunately Sparkles, after-school club, will close on Friday 14th May 2021.  
 
The current number of children attending this school provision is very small thus it is no 
longer viable to keep the club open. We are unable to cover the cost of staff, snacks and 
resources with such low numbers of pupils attending. 
 
It is with a heavy heart I have made this decision. 
 
 
I would like to thank you for your support with the club. I also thank the team of staff 
who have managed the club since re-opening after Easter (Ms Dooley, Ms Haynes and Ms 
McMahon). 
 
We will endeavour to re-open in September if there are sufficient numbers of children. I 
will keep you updated about this. In the mean time, if you still require after school 
childcare, there is help and recommendations on the Liverpool City Council website. 
https://fsd.liverpool.gov.uk/kb5/liverpool/fsd/results.page?familychannel=2-1  
 
Please ensure all payments are up to date before Friday 14th May. 
 
Best Wishes –Alyson Rigby  
Headteacher  
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